
John  Mayer  Thinks  His
Relationship with Katy Perry
Is ‘Very Human’

By  Jessica
Conigliaro

John Mayer is well known for getting involved in high profile
relationships–so  often  that  we  are  left  wondering  how
meaningful these celebrity women are to him. Mayer recently
started dating pop singer Katy Perry; his feelings seem to be
more believable this time around, according to People. Mayer
said, “I don’t feel like I’m in a celebrity relationship…for
me  it  feels  like  something  that’s  very  human.”  When  a
relationship feels right, the topic of tying the knot tends to
come  up;  when  asked  if  he  would  ever  get  married,  Mayer
responded, “Of course!”

How do you know if your relationship is “real”?
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Cupid’s Advice:

As any new relationship develops, you begin to realize your
true feelings towards one another. Being fully committed to
someone  definitely  comes  with  challenges–but  is  even  more
rewarding when you find the right person–Cupid offers some
advice on how to know if you are in a genuine relationship
that offers future potential:

1. You feel comfortable with them: You’re out to dinner with
your boyfriend when all of a sudden you realize there’s food
all over your face–and we’ve all been there. Early in the
relationship, an incident like this may leave you embarrassed;
after  a  while  however,  little  things  like  that  shouldn’t
bother you anymore. Being comfortable around your partner is
the beginning foundations of a healthy and serious connection.
See  if  they  accept  you  for  who  you  are–annoying  quirks
included–The right person will love everything about you and
will encourage you to be comfortable around them at all times.

2. He’s your best friend: You should be able to talk to your
boyfriend  about  anything  and  be  excited  to  do  so.  For
instance, you get a promotion at work and run home to tell
your boyfriend. Take that as a good sign: you’re in a strong
relationship that is important to both of you. Your partner
should want to know how your day was and seems to care if it
was good or not. He should be concerned when you are upset and
will do anything to uplift your mood.

3. Their family becomes yours: After talking about you for
weeks, your boyfriend’s family is dying to meet you. It’s
normal to feel a little nervous at first, fearing they will
disapprove. Soon enough, you will be spending so much time
together that their home feels like yours. Your partner will
start inviting you to spend the holidays with them; this is
one way to know he is serious about you. Get to know his
family–they might become yours one day.



How did you know your relationship was “real”? Share your
experiences below.

Russell  Brand  Speaks  Out
about  Ex-Wife  Katy  Perry
Dating John Mayer

By  Andrea
Surujnauth

Russell Brand and Katy Perry have been divorced for about
seven months now and according to UsMagazine.com, Brand says
that he has moved on. He was on Howard Stern’s Sirius XM radio
show on February 4th and Stern got him to open up about his
feelings on the divorce. Stern asked Brand how felt about his

https://cupidspulse.com/44752/russell-brand-speaks-about-ex-wife-katy-perry-dating-john-mayer/
https://cupidspulse.com/44752/russell-brand-speaks-about-ex-wife-katy-perry-dating-john-mayer/
https://cupidspulse.com/44752/russell-brand-speaks-about-ex-wife-katy-perry-dating-john-mayer/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/russell-brand-katy-perrys-new-boyfriend-john-mayer-is-a-worse-or-better-womanizer-than-me-depending-on-how-you-view-it-201352


ex-wife dating John Mayer. “What do you make of your ex-wife
dating John Mayer?” Stern asked. “Doesn’t  she know that he’s
a worse womanizer than you?” Brand jokingly replied, “Worse or
better, depending on how you view it.” But on a serious note,
Brand spoke highly of his ex. He claims he has nothing bad to
say about Perry or her new boyfriend, who she has been dating
since July 2012. Despite Stern trying to dig a little deeper,
Brand continued to claim that his ex-wife was perfect from top
to bottom. He also admits that he is single at the moment and
although he would love to have a wife and start a family, he
is focusing on himself for now.

What do you do if someone you once cared about is dating
someone you view as dangerous?

Cupid’s Advice:

When you care a great deal about someone, you just want to see
them happy. But what if the new person they are dating seems
dangerous to you? What should you do? No worries, Cupid is
here for you:

1.Voice your opinion: Tell the person that you are concerned
about their new relationship, but do not start questioning
their relationship or become too nosy. Just let the person
know that you have a concern and that you do not want them to
get hurt in their new relationship. After voicing your opinion
one time, do not bring it up again otherwise this will chase
the person away from you.

2. Let them know you’re there: Let the person know that you
care for them and you will be there for them no matter what.
Let them know that you want them to be happy and you will back
them up in any situation. This way if they decide to leave
their boyfriend/ girlfriend, they will know that they have
your shoulder to cry on and they won’t be alone.

3. Stay out of it: After voicing your opinion and letting the



person know you are there for them, you have to stay out of
their relationship. Do not constantly voice your opinion and
do not pick apart their relationship. They are the one that is
in the relationship so they are the only one that knows if it
is a bad relationship or a good relationship. You can’t force
them to do anything that they don’t want to do. So stay out.

What would you do if you believe that someone you cared about
it dating someone dangerous? Comment below and let us know!

John Mayer Says He’s ‘Quite
Happy’ Dating Katy Perry

By  Meghan
Fitzgerald

According to UsMagazine.com, John Mayer said, “I’m happy in
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all aspects of my life. I’m very happy in all aspects of my
life.” Mayer and Katy Perry  have been a couple since June of
this year. Although they went through a brief break, they have
been going strong for a couple months now. The loving pair can
be  seen  spending  their  weekends  together  as  reported  by
EOnline.com.

How do you know if your partner makes you happy?

Cupid’s Advice:

You will immediately know if your partner makes you happy, it
is a feeling you can’t deny. The feeling you get when you’re
together triumphs every other aspect of life, and your worries
wash away. You will automatically know if your partner makes
you happy when you’re together.

1. They’re all you think about: You know you have found the
one person who makes you happier than sunshine when they’re
all you can possibly think about. You wake up and immediately
want to know what they’re doing and want to be around them.
You think about your future together and how you wish to spend
every weekend from there on.

2. Butterflies: You know you’re partner makes you happy when
you have constant butterflies when they’re around. You get
nervous when you’re around them yet, want to be around them
and them only. You will never want to get rid of these feeling
as long as you two are together.

3. Sex: All the emotions and feelings which go towards the
love making, makes the sex incredible! When you make love with
someone who truly makes you happy, it means so much more. No
matter the age, or how long you and your partner have been
together, if you two make each other happy, the sex will be
spectacular.

Does your partner make you happy?
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5 Celebrities Who Don’t Know
How to Date

By Courtney Allen

Some of the hottest celebrities in today’s world find their
soul mates on the Hollywood forefront. Couples from the likes
of Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie and Justin Bieber and Selena
Gomez are deemed “the lucky ones” in just a handful of celebs
who have hit the jackpot on love. But for others, dating is
nothing more than a love taboo. After endless relationships,
dates, splits, and shots at love, these five just can’t seem
to settle down with the right one:

1. Taylor Swift: If there’s one thing Taylor Swift is known
for, it’s her willingness to share her heart-wrenching and
disastrous relationships with the entire world. This seems to
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be one of the many reasons why this flawless Cinderella can’t
find a Prince Charming to last forever. Swift has dated a
series of celebrities ranging from from John Mayer to Jake
Gyllenhaal and she has the songs to prove it. The musical
genius even confessed her dating troubles, telling British
Cosmopolitan, “I don’t know how to make relationships last.”
Swift may not be able to make them last just yet, but practice
makes perfect. The gorgeous musician recently split from One
Direction’s Harry Styles.

Related: Celebrities With Too Much PDA

2. John Mayer: Heartthrob John Mayer has a way with musical
lyrics, but certainly not with the ladies. The smooth singer
and his unfavorable habits were exposed with release of Taylor
Swift’s “Dear John,” in which she calls Mr. Mayer out for a
number of wrong-doings during their rocky relationship. The
song called fans to speculate the 35-year old brown-eyed boy’s
past  relationships,  which  includes  celebs  like  Jennifer
Anniston, to see if he was a repeat offender of breaking
hearts. It’s clear Mayer was nothing less than a heartbreaker
for Swift. Let’s just hope Mayer takes better care of alleged
new girlfriend, Katy Perry.

3. Emily Maynard: Both The Bachelorette’s and The Bachelor’s
Emily Maynard has been in the center of love’s battlefield for
the past two years. This sweetheart momma has been engaged
twice since both shows have ended and still remains single.
Her relationship status leaves us wondering exactly how this
tan, blonde bombshell’s fairy-tale like relationships take a
turn for the worst so quickly. Not only are her engagements
called off, but they end rather messy with ex-fiancée Brad
Womack’s insults and Jef Holms’ digs on Twitter. Seems like
the last thing Miss Maynard needs is for her next few dating
experiences to be televised for millions to see.

Related: Celebrities Who Are Better Off Alone
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4. Joe Jonas: One-third of the Jonas’ Brothers, Joe Jonas, has
had his fair share of dating experiences amongst some of the
youngest and hottest Hollywood starlets. His flings include
powerhouse  singer  and  actress  Demi  Lovato,  Twilight  star
Ashley Greene, and even girl next door, Taylor Swift. It is
said that Miss Swift’s “Forever and Always” is all about the
boy  band’s  lead  singer,  but  Swift  wasn’t  as  forward  in
revealing who ripped her heart to shreds in this tune. Not
much is said about the musician when it comes to dating, but
it seems like he has some trouble keeping a girl around for
good.

5. Flavor Flav: It’s hard to forget Flavor Flav as he was once
the face of VHL for his popular reality television show Flavor
of Love. The ex-rapper searched for three long seasons for a
woman to call his own, with at least twenty five girls to
hand-pick for himself, and still ended up with nothing. Flavor
Flav did eventually find what he was looking for, but none of
the girls from his show proved worthy. Even so, we can’t help
but think the long chain-wearing goofball has trouble dating
after several failed opportunities placed directly in front of
him.

Which celebrities do you think have the most trouble dating?
Share your thoughts with us!

Top Most Romantic Celebrities
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By Nic Baird

When Hollywood sex symbol Marilyn Monroe died she had only
been  married  to  Joe  Dimaggio  for  nine  months.  Despite
a  tragically  short  romance,  the  baseball  legend  put  in  a
standing  order  for  long-stemmed  roses  to  be  delivered  to
Monroe’s grave three times a week for the next 20 years. The
flame  of  romance  continues  to  burn  among  the  celebrity
twosomes nowadays. On-screen or off, many stars continue to
enthrall us with gestures of love. Over 24 million of us tuned
in to watch Will and Kate’s first kiss as prince and princess.
There’s  still  passion  in  the  hearts  of  the  rich  and
famous. Sometimes it makes our eyes water, and sometimes it’s
so  cheesy  we  want  to  throw  up,  but  we’re  definitely
interested:

Related: Get Back In the Dating Game This New Year

1. Harry Styles: Styles sings about his “Last First Kiss” as a
member of the boy-band One Direction. But is he as passionate
out of the studio? ”My mum tells me I’m a romantic because if
she has a bad day at work, I run a bath for her when she gets
home and cook dinner, ” he said. Besides his mom’s testimony,
Styles gets credit for dating hopeless romantic and songstress
 Taylor Swift. This year, for Swift’s 23rd birthday, Styles
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bought 23 custom cupcakes including ones filled with candy
floss and a mint liqueur center. A source told Radar Online:
“Once he likes a girl, he’s all in. He’s very romantic, long
emails, surprise gifts, meticulously planned dates.” Styles
and  his  (now  former)  country  music  starlet  will  both  be
touring this year.

2. Katy Perry:The singer’s romantic side came out during her
past marriage to Russell Brand. The two were known for casual
strolls and bike rides together. Katy Perry even bought her
comedian husband a lilac-colored Bentley for Valentine’s Day.
Perry started introducing singer John Mayer as her “boyfriend”
recently, and the courtship has been an exciting romance. Cute
moments  like  when  they  coordinate  outfits  and  Halloween
costumes show a playful side to Perry’s affections. She puts
herself into the dates, like when she took Mayer to visit her
hometown of Santa Barbara last month for a romantic tour of
The Old Mission. Perry’s a fool for love, or maybe just a
sucker for romance.

3. Nicolas Cage: Before he was known to “kick-ass” portraying
various superheroes, this veteran actor was all about the
romance in classics like Moonstruck, City of Angels, and It
Could Happen To You. He unsuccessfully proposed to actress
Patricia Arquette shortly after meeting her. He was turned
down, but was given a chance to prove his love with a list of
impossible tasks, like finding a non-existent black orchid.
But when Cage returned with reclusive author J. D. Salinger’s
autograph, Arquette gave him a second look. Since 2004, Cage
has been married to Alice Kim. He did the impossible again
when he convinced the tribal council of the Havasupai Indian
reservation in the Grand Canyon to allow the actor to shoot
scenes for Next on the canyon floor, which is the same place
where Cage and Kim had their first date. Nostalgia and romance
are two things Cage can’t resist.

What  romantic  gestures  have  blown  you  away?  Post
your  favorites  below.
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Katy Perry Brings John Mayer
Home for the Holidays

By Jessica Simpson

It looks like things between Katy Perry and John Mayer are
turning serious! Though the two have only been dating for a
few  months,  they  reportedly  spent  Christmas  together,
according to People. “They’re happy together and with her
family for the holidays,” said a source. “John really likes
getting to know Katy’s family better.”

When is it time to introduce your partner to your parents?

Cupid’s Advice:

Taking that next step in your relationship and introducing
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your mate to your family can be intimidating. Here are some
signs that it’s time to take the plunge:

1. It’s sure to be long-term: If you have made plans with your
partner months away, it’s probably a good idea to introduce
them to those who are important to you.

2. You’re past the lust stage: If that shiny glimmer you get
at the beginning of a relationship has dissipated and you
still want to be with your partner, consider taking the next
step.

3. Comfort level: If you don’t feel comfortable around your
new mate yet, then don’t introduce them to your family. That
being  said,  if  you’ve  never  felt  more  comfortable  around
someone, your family is sure to feel the same way.

What are some other signs it’s time to introduce your partner
to your family? Share your ideas below.

John  Mayer  Helps  Celebrate
Katy Perry’s 28th Birthday
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By Nic Baird

Katy  Perry’s  relapsing  boyfriend,  singer-songwriter  John
Mayer,  attended  a  Friday  celebration  for  the  pop  star’s
upcoming  birthday,  Oct.  25,   according  to  UsMagazine.com.
Perry dressed as a sexy vampire for the L.A. costume party,
while her on-again man donned a vampire hunter outfit. Other
celebrities, like Kristen Stewart, Diane Warren, Neil Patrick
Harris  and  Johnny  Wujek  were  also  in  attendance.  Perry
“believes she can change” Mayer, a source told Us about their
rekindled romance. “She doesn’t want to be just another one of
his conquests.”

How do you know if your new partner is a player at heart?

Cupid’s Advice:

There’s nothing more painful then a one-sided relationship.
Don’t pour your heart down a bottomless pit. Relationships
need sharing, vulnerability, and devotion. Find out if your
partner has these qualities by looking for these signs:

1. Values: Getting a baseline for the personal values of your
partner is a good way to decide if they’re ready for a serious
relationship. Discuss the principles you hold when you enter
into a relationship, such as monogamy and honesty. It should
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be clear if they’re looking for one person, or if they have a
constant flirtatious attitude.

2. Priorities: Does their lifestyle support your relationship?
Recognize if they’d rather spend time with you, or go out
drinking with mixed company. If they don’t have room for you
in  their  schedule,  it  could  be  that  they’re  very  career
oriented, but make sure you’re their preference. If they’re
willing to spend the time to develop as a couple, it shows
sincerity.

3. Intimacy: Fostering a connection with your partner, takes
time and patience. If they’re afraid to open up to you, maybe
they’re afraid to be honest. Players, though charismatic will
be reluctant to share too many details of their life. As
zealously enigmatic creatures, the fact that you haven’t yet
figured out if they’re a player or not is a bad sign.

What are some other signs that your partner is a player? Share
your thoughts below.

How to Tell If He’s ‘The One’
After One Date
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By Carley Forrester

Have you ever found yourself on a date, wishing that people
came  with  an  instruction  manual  that  contained  all  the
information you ever needed to know about them? You don’t need
an instruction manual to tell if your date is ‘the one’ — all
you need to do is learn how to get them to tell you exactly
what they are looking for, without them even knowing.

This can be especially difficult when it comes to finding love
on an online dating site. Members will often wrongly advertise
themselves, leaving it very difficult to work out whether or
not they are the one for you. So how can you work out if your
date is ‘the one’ on the first date?

Related Link: Five Conversation to Avoid on the First Date

Decide what you are looking for

What is it that you are really looking for? Working this out
is the first step to working out whether or not your date is
the one for you. Do you want marriage? Are you looking to
start a family? Or are you just looking for a little fun?
Decide on your own romantic goals and don’t apologize for
them! Look at Jennifer Aniston: it’s always been more than
obvious that she’s an advocate of marriage.
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Related Link: Five Top Tips on How to Find ‘The One’

Question time

Inexperienced  daters  will  steer  clear  of  asking  loaded
questions on a first date as they think it’ll put their date
off. In reality, the first date is perhaps the only time you
can get away with it! Ask your date what they believe in when
it comes to love/relationships/life. If you want to dress the
question up a little more ask them if they believe in ‘the
dream’ — if they ask what that is, then give them your answer,
without telling them it’s yours. Now all you need to do is
smile and listen.

By  asking  your  date  what  they  ‘believe’  in  rather  than
demanding to know what they are ‘looking for’ you will receive
a truthful answer, rather than the answer they think you are
looking for. According to experts, this method encourages men
to  openly  discuss  their  opinions  of  marriage,  divulge
information  about  past  relationships  and  even  their  own
finances.

Don’t ask about ‘the ex’

But listen very carefully if they do give you a little insight
to  their  previous  relationships.  If  your  date  makes  a
statement about their past relationships ‘all ending the same
way’ be aware of why they ended. Relationship patterns are
usually  repeated  and  negative  statements  about  past
relationships could be a sneak preview of what he’ll be saying
about you after you break up.

Ahem… John Mayer, we’re talking about you!

Rather than interrogating your date (which is easy done) your
subtle method of questioning will leave them feeling relaxed.
At  this  point,  don’t  reveal  too  much  about  your  own
relationship mishaps; this isn’t a therapy session, it’s a
date.
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Use this simple dating method as your relationship sieve,
sifting through the bad, to get to the good.

Taylor Swift Calls John Mayer
“Presumptuous”  for  Thinking
Song is About Him

By Nic Baird

Taylor Swift’s 2010 hit “Dear John” hints at a broken heart
from her 2009 relationship with 34-year-old singer John Mayer,
according to UsMagazine.com. Mayer told Rolling Stone that the
song made him feel terrible and that it was undeserved. “How
presumptuous!” Swift responded in November’s Glamour magazine.
“I never disclose who my songs are about.” However the age gap
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between the former couple makes some of the song’s lyrics
suspiciously fitting: “It was wrong/ Don’t you think 19’s too
young/ To be played/ By your dark, twisted games/ When I loved
you so.” Swift said she never read Mayer’s comments on the
song because she’s too fragile for media gossip, but admits
that her music follows her personal life. “I feel like you can
share enough about your life in your music to let people know
what  you’re  going  through,”  Swift  said.  For  the  past  two
months, the pop-country singer has been dating Connor Kennedy,
18, of the famous Democratic family.

How can music help you get over a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your feelings often affect your choice of music, but after a
breakup  sometimes  you  need  the  music  to  influence  yoru
feelings.  Using  breakup  songs  in  combination  with  more
cheerful subjects can be just the musical cocktail to cure
your aching heart. Music is a powerful tool, so always make
sure it’s steering your emotional rollercoaster in the right
direction:

1. Understand your feelings: Talented lyricists can put into
words feelings we cannot. A breakup can hit you a million
different ways, but since love is the main subject of nearly
all music every scenario has already been considered. There’s
no reason you should be taking advice from the hit single of
the day, but if breakup songs are what your mind needs to find
closure, than indulge it for awhile.

2. Cheer yourself up: While you may empathize more with a sad
ballad of heartbreak and betrayal, it is known that music
directly affects your mood. If you want to feel uplifted,
listen to uplifting music. If you want to feel fun, listen to
fun music. If you want to obsess over the similarities between
Taylor Swift’s dissapointing boyfriends and your own, maybe
you  can  still  find  some  dismal  solidarity,  but  nobody’s



dancing to “Dear John”.

3. Get new experiences: Besides song composition being a great
outlet for creative energy, exposing yourself new music post-
breakup  demonstrates  you’re  moving  forward  and  opening
yourself to fresh possiblities. If you music is your passion,
then now is the chance to get some friends together and go see
some shows.

What music has meant the most to you after a breakup? Share
your experience below!

Rumor: Is Katy Perry Dating
John Mayer?

Although  Katy
Perry’s divorce from Russell Brand just finalized last week,

https://cupidspulse.com/35343/rumor-is-katy-perry-dating-john-mayer/
https://cupidspulse.com/35343/rumor-is-katy-perry-dating-john-mayer/


she may already be back in the dating game. Hollyscoop.com
reports that the popular singer was seen flirting with John
Mayer  at  a  party  last  weekend.  Some  fear  that  Mayer’s
reputation as a Hollywood bad boy may not make him the right
choice for the emotional Perry, but a source mentioned that
the two “definitely appeared to be very into each other.”

How can you help yourself move on after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s always hard to start looking for romance after a divorce
or a breakup, especially if it was a messy one. However,
eventually you’ll have to move on and starting dating again.
Here are some tips for getting yourself ready to find love:

1. Change your look: After a breakup, you have the perfect
chance to try something new and exciting with your appearance.
Getting a makeover, some new clothes or even just a different
haircut are simple ways to help you move past your ex.

2. Consider what you need: A breakup can help put your wants
and needs in a new perspective. Taking some time to think
about what went wrong in your past relationship can ensure
that your next one will be stronger and can help you find the
perfect partner.

3. Give yourself time: Is your ex still occupying your every
thought? If so, it’s best to wait a little longer before
looking for a new beau. Don’t be afraid to take your time
moving  on.  You’ll  be  able  to  enjoy  some  of  the  special
benefits of single life, like pursuing a new hobby.

How have you helped yourself to move past a breakup? Tell us
below.

http://obsev.com


On  &  Off:  When  Celebrities
Should Call it Quits

By Daniela Agurcia

With fame comes glamour and wealth. These are things everyone
wants, but they can also take a toll on a relationship. With a
celebrity’s  busy  schedule  and  a  seemingly  bottomless  bank
account, it’s hard to make time and decisions for things other
than themselves. The fact of the matter is that there’s only
so much a relationship can take before the best decision is to
just call it quits. Here are some of the issues that can
ultimately break up a celebrity couple:

Related: How to Master Being in a Relationship

1.  Your  age  becomes  an  issue:   There  are  many  celebrity
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couples whose age difference is more than a couple of years
and this starts to become a problem. Demi Moore and Ashton
Kutcher seemed madly in love and happy to be with each other,
until the issue of their ages caught up with them and they
realized they both wanted different things in life. When your
age difference is significant and you both have a different
mindset, this will catch up with your relationship, causing a
split. When you’re young, you want to continue experiencing
life, while when you’re older, you’re usually ready to settle
down .

2. Distance: The life of a celebrity can be hectic. Hollywood
stars  such  as  Katy  Perry  and  Russell  Brand  have  crazy
schedules that barely give them time to relax and spend time
with each other. Celebrities get caught up in everything they
have  to  do  and  eventually  the  growing  emotional  distance
between the couples becomes inevitable on both ends. There are
only so many times you can Skype before you both realize it’s
just not enough. If you realize that you’re only seeing your
beau a couple of times a month, you’re not ready to settle
down with each other just yet.

Related: 4 Ways to Make Long Distance Work

3.  There’s  someone  else  in  the  picture:  Celebrities  are
constantly on tour or on set with many different people so
they’re bound to meet someone who they have a lot in common
with.  When celebrities work apart from their partner, they
sometimes get lonely and end up finding that missing company
and  comfort  in  someone  other  than  who  they’re  in  a
relationship with.  How can you avoid falling in love with
someone like Robert Pattinson when you’re cast to play Bella
Swan? Sometimes things just happen.

4. Fame and Money: A lot of fame and money can get to some
people’s heads, and problems for celebrities are easily solved
with  having  both,  allowing  them  to  avoid  making  rational
decisions. With a lot of money, celebrities can make a quick
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escape out of a marriage or relationship, and it ends up being
a trend in Hollywood to change your mind last minute about a
huge decision, just like Kim Kardashian’s 72-day marriage. If
you notice a pattern in someone’s love life that seems too
fast paced, stay away!

How  do  you  know  when  it’s  time  to  call  it  quits  in  a
relationship?  Share your comments below.

Top  Five  Reasons  Why  Women
Fall Out of Love

By Julia Slovich

Although stories of cheating men have been dominating the news
lately and falling out of love seems to be happening a lot
more frequently than people are falling in love, the situation
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isn’t exclusive to men.  Losing those loving feelings for your
husband or boyfriend can happen just as easily to women.   If
you’ve experienced this in the past or maybe you’re going
through it with your partner now, the first step is to be
aware of why it’s happening.  Follow these five reasons your
fairy-tale romance could be slipping away:

1. Feeling Adored

It’s important that a woman feels appreciated by her partner.
 Men  are  usually  good  at  this  in  the  beginning  of  a
relationship when it’s still new, but as the novelty ends, the
attention may die down, too.  Just look at Jennifer Aniston
and John Mayer.  She broke up with him because he was obsessed
with Twitter, telling her that he was too busy for her, but in
the meantime, his Twitter page was saturated.

2. Bored to Tears

We want excitement!  And, if we can’t have that, give us
variety.   If a relationship gets into a rut and you end up
doing the same things every weekend or having sex in the same
positions every time, a woman can get bored and lose interest
altogether.   Both  people  need  to  put  some  work  into  the
relationship or they’ll find themselves quickly falling out of
love.

3. Honeymoon is Over

Sometimes, we can be completely unrealistic and think that our
relationship will turn out alright because “we love each other
so much.”  Unfortunately, that’s not always the case.   Once
the honeymoon phase is over, the reality of the relationship
can be a slap in the face.  Pamela Anderson and Kid Rock were
married for a mere four months before they called it quits.  
Both agreed that it was time to end it, and Pam said that they
just weren’t meant to be together.  It’s easy to ignore all of
the red flags when you’re caught up in romance and passion.



4. Lack of Chemistry

Most women are looking for that spark that makes them feel all
tingly and giggly whenever their man touches or looks at them.
 However, a relationship can’t be built on sparks alone.  
Eventually they will fade if the relationship doesn’t have
substance.

5. Emotionally Disconnected

Poor communication (or no communication at all) is one of the
main  reasons  women  fall  out  of  love.   We  need  to  feel
connected to our partners emotionally as well as physically in
order  to  love  and  be  loved.    When  there’s  little
communication, some women will shut down.  Maria Shriver was
extremely unhappy in her marriage to Arnold Schwarzenegger.  
Apparently, they hadn’t been spending much time together in
the  last  few  years,  and  she  was  frequently  absent  from
Sacramento where Arnold was the governor.  If that doesn’t
signal a problem, nothing does.

It happens to the best of us.   Sometimes we just fall out of
love,  but  if  you  don’t  want  to  be  another  divorce  rate
statistic and want to make it work with your partner, use
these five signs as a starting place to determine what may be
going wrong and see if there’s a way to fix it before it’s too
late.

Julia Slovich is a writer passionate about health, fitness &
blogging.  When  she’s  not  running  with  her  dog  she  can
sometimes be found writing about laser liposuction, cooking
and a myriad of other topics.
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90210  Star  Shenae  Grimes
Denies Dating John Mayer

According  to
UsMagazine.com, Star recently connected Shenae Grimes of 90210
to  singer,  John  Mayer.   However,  both  parties  deny  this
claim.  While a rep for John Mayer simply stated that Star
isn’t a credible source, Shenae Grimes took to Twitter to set
the record straight by tweeting, “According to Star magazine
John Mayer and I are in secret sexy cahoots.  How wonderful
for me…if wonderful meant embarrassing.”How do you tell if
he’s a bad boy?

Cupid’s Advice:

John Mayer has established his reputation as a bad boy in
Hollywood.  The thing is, they don’t always come in leather
jackets.  Here are some tell-tale signs:

1. Your parents don’t like him: Sometimes mother really does
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know best.  Your parents will always want the best for you and
can almost always sense when the guy doesn’t have your best
interests at heart.

2. He’s unpredictable: If you can’t count on him to keep his
word or show up to dates on time (or at all), he’s probably
bad news.

3. He won’t fully commit: If he tends to always keep his
distance, you probably aren’t the only woman in his life.

‘Millionaire  Matchmaker’
Patti Stanger Against a Kim
Kardashian  and  John  Mayer
Union
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Patti  Stanger
doesn’t  have  her  own  show  Millionaire  Matchmaker  for  no
reason.  After the New York Post reported that reality star
Kim Kardashian was spotted out and about in NYC with singer,
John Mayer, Stanger had some serious advice to share: “No!
 He’s  a  douche  bag.”   US  Magazine  caught  up  with  the
matchmaker  to  discuss  whether  she  thought  there  would  be
fireworks  or  if  the  date  would  be  a  disaster.   Stanger
insisted, “She’d chew him up and spit him out and chew him up
again.”   If  his  dating  history  with  celebrities  such  as
Jessica Simpson and Jennifer Aniston wasn’t reason enough,
Stanger insists, “Kim’s a class act, so I’d never put her with
him.”  While Mayer might not be the one for Kim Kardashian,
there  is  hope  for  love  in  her  future.   The  Millionaire
Matchmaker  believes  Kardashian  needs  “an  A-list  actor  who
likes a brunette hottie…She needs someone who is strong, who
will  allow  her  to  build  her  empire.  She  needs  some  one
serious.”  Sorry, John; maybe next time.

What are some tell-tale signs of a player?

Cupid’s Advice:

While you might not have the advice of a matchmaker at your
disposal, with these helpful hints you’ll surely be able to
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weed out the rogues from the real gentlemen:

1. Midnight phone calls: While it’s great that he wants to
hang out with you, phone calls or text messages consistently
coming after midnight should have you concerned.  What are his
intensions?  And at that hour, are you the only one he’s been
talking to that night?

2. Rumor mill: There is a reason Hollywood starlets are wary
of John Mayer.  When rumors circulate, you can’t always tell
what’s fact and what’s fiction.  But when your friends voice
concerns, listen up!  They have your best interests at heart.

3. Authenticity: When it comes to getting to know you,  if you
feel like he’s simply asking questions without really being
concerned with the answers, trust yourself.  Not being genuine
in probably just the beginning of disappointment.  Chances are
his insincere side will be sure to follow.

 

Taylor  Swift:  New  Song
Slamming John Mayer?
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With Taylor Swift’s
upcoming  album  dropping  next  week,  speculation  has  begun
circulating around one of the tracks,  entitled “Dear John.”
 Does  it  reflect  Swift’s  once-rumored  relationship  with
crooner John Mayer?  Us Magazine reports that Swift, 20, and
Mayer, 13 years her senior, were romantically linked last year
when the country crooner collaborated with Mayer on the song
“Half of my Heart” for his album, Battle Studies.  Although
Swift refuses to confirm the song is about Mayer, with lyrics
like, “You’ll add my name to your long list of traitors, Who
don’t understand, And I’ll look back in regret, I ignored what
they said, ‘Run as fast as you can,” one can only assume all
signs point to the soulful singer and serial dater.

What are some appropriate ways to deal with anger after a
breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s normal to be angry after a breakup.  While it may be fun
to sit with your girlfriends and plot revenge on the one who
broke  your  heart,  think  twice  before  you  pull  a  Carrie
Underwood in her “Before He Cheats” days:

1. All talk and no action: This may be the one time you should
run your mouth with no intention of following through.  Take a
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cue from Taylor Swift and write it out.  Her lyrics are her
personal way of getting through an emotional time without
doing anything outrageous and harmful.  The individual in
question may end up being a bit embarrassed, but doesn’t he
deserve that anyway?

2. Gather your girls: Release your anger in a positive way.
 Grab some friends and go out dancing.  Part of the friend
code means that you’ll automatically have someone to lean on.
 Feel  free  to  vent  as  you  dance  out  your  post-breakup
frustrations.   Don’t  worry  —  your  roles  will  eventually
reverse, and your friend will need you for comfort and take-
out pizza.

3. Work it out: Find a gym that offers a kickboxing class, and
let loose!  Fill your iPod up with your favorite songs and run
your anger right out of your system.  Exercise is a great way
to  filter  your  emotions  and  burn  off  those  pizza  night
calories.  Your ex will be sorry once he sees your hot bod,
and the look on his face will be the perfect revenge!

 

Jennifer  Aniston  Voted  Most
Eligible Single Woman
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The celebrity with
the  most  scrutinized  love  life  is  also  the  world’s  most
eligible  bachelorette.   Jennifer  Aniston,  who  counts  Brad
Pitt, Vince Vaughn, and John Mayer among her exes, was voted
the most eligible single woman in the world in a new 60
MINUTES/Vanity Fair poll.  Us Weekly reports that the 41-year-
old actress earned 29 percent of the vote, ahead of Halle
Berry (21 percent), Elin Nordegren (15 percent), and Betty
White (11 percent), among others.  Despite her history of
failed  relationships,  Aniston  doesn’t  want  people  to  pity
her.  She told Vogue, “This whole ‘Poor lonely Jen’ thing,
this idea that I’m so unlucky in love?  I actually feel I’ve
been unbelievably lucky in love…  I’m right where I’m supposed
to be.”

Can  being  labeled  as  a  “single”  destroy  your  chance  for
romance?

Cupid’s Advice:

Being known as an eternal single can actually be a hindrance
to finding a serious relationship.  Cupid has a few reasons
why being sans boyfriend or girlfriend could keep you single:

1. Commitment-phobe: Male or female, when you bounce from one
relationship to another without finding anything permanent,
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people might think you are afraid of commitment.  If you’re
chronically single, you may also give the impression that
you’re a player and therefore unlikely to settle down.

2. Undesirable: While it can be fun to be single with no
attachments, the opposite sex might think it’s because there’s
something wrong with you.  Even if that’s not the case, people
may jump to conclusions or tread with cautiousness if you’re
always riding solo.

3.  Not  serious:  If  you’ve  never  been  in  a  serious
relationship, it may send a message that you lack emotional
maturity.  Someone looking for a serious partner may not want
to put their heart out there if they feel that the other
person isn’t able to sustain a long-term relationship.

 

John  Mayer  and  Michelle
Trachtenberg?
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Known playboy John
Mayer, who has dated the likes of Jessica Simpson and Jennifer
Aniston,  has  recently  been  linked  to  Gossip  Girl  actress
Michelle Trachtenberg.  Rumors say that the pair were seen
getting cozy at Soho House in Los Angeles recently.  Though
reports  say  the  two  seem  “smitten,”  Trachtenberg’s  rep
adamantly denied all claims they are more than just friends.
 The spokesperson maintains that they chatted together for a
few  minutes.   Trachtenberg’s  rep  told  the  New  York  Post,
“They’ve known each other for years.”How can you get a bad boy
to settle down?

Cupid’s Advice:

1. Don’t always cooperate: Constantly rearranging your day to
meet his schedule is not going to pique his interest.  Make
him come to you.  Your unavailability will make him more eager
to see you.

2. Give him free reign: Be independent.  Let him know that you
don’t need him, and that it is up to him to really get the
relationship going.  Your apparent disinterest will make you
seem less desperate and more mysterious, which will interest
him.

3. What are you willing to tolerate?: Taming a bad boy is a
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near impossible task.  You need to ask yourself what you are
willing to put up with in a relationship.  If you are not
willing to give him free reign, then your relationship with a
bad boy will probably not end happily.

Are Jennifer Aniston & John
Mayer Back On?

Celebrity  tabloids
have been reporting a possible romantic rekindling between
Jennifer Aniston and John Mayer this week, according to E!
Online.  Sources say they saw Aniston in the wings watching
Mayer’s most recent concert.  Although reps for the actress
deny she attended the concert, the rumors persist!

What do you do when you can’t let go of an ex?

https://cupidspulse.com/3743/are-jennifer-aniston-john-mayer-back-on/
https://cupidspulse.com/3743/are-jennifer-aniston-john-mayer-back-on/
http://www.eonline.com/uberblog/marc_malkin/b196599_jennifer_aniston_john_mayer_back_on.html
http://www.eonline.com/uberblog/marc_malkin/b196599_jennifer_aniston_john_mayer_back_on.html


Cupid’s Advice:

Breakups are difficult, and sometimes it’s hard to let go. 
Cupid has some suggestions about how to move on:

1. Realize this has to happen: Whether you understand the
reasons behind your breakup or not, you need to move on.
 There’s  no  sense  in  staying  attached  for  longer  than
necessary.

2. Don’t be desperate: If your ex tries to contact you, don’t
drop everything to make yourself available.  If things aren’t
meant to be, this will only delay the pain.

3. Have self-confidence: It’s important to work on your self-
esteem after a rough break-up.  By no means should you feel
completely responsible for the split.  “What ifs” do nothing
but bring you down further.

 


